B-Line Extension and Multiuse Path Project
City of Bloomington, IN

The City of Bloomington would like to hear from you regarding the B-Line Extension and Multiuse Path
project. You may fill out this form or email your comments to Roy Aten at the email address on this form.

Name:

Address:

E-mail: Phone:

The City welcomes your input on the project. Please write your comments in the space provided on
this form, or email the City’s Project Manager, Roy Aten at atenro@bloomington.in.gov. For more
information, please visit https://bloomington.in.gov/engineering/projects/b-line

COMMENTS:

2019-09-18



For early coordination, please submit all feedback by October 11, 2019.

In Person
or by Mail:  Planning and Transportation Dept

Attn: Roy Aten
401 N Morton St, Suite 130
P.O. Box 100

Bloomington, IN 47402
By E-mail:  atenro@bloomington.in.gov

All public meeting materials will be available online at
https://bloomington.in.gov/engineering/projects/b-line

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS:

2019-09-18



